Smith, Theresa L.

From: Sent:

Sherrie Lundstad [slundstad@yahoo.com] Wednesday, June 03, 2015 11:55 PM

To:

Albrecht, Linda

Subject:

Land Use Bylaw Amendment

I do not support the re-zoning application for 96 West Glen Crescent SW. The application is to rezone the residence from R-C1 to R-C1s.

I live on West Glen Crescent and I am not supportive of secondary suites in the Westgate community. I believe that allowing this will have a negative impact to my quality of life in Westgate and to the value of my home. It is unfair to allow for rezoning in some communities but not in others in the city. I strongly feel that if this is allowed in Westgate then it should be mandated for the entire city.

I have expressed my opinions in writing to the Westgate Communication Association and to our Ward 8 Councillor Evan Wooley.

Thank you. Sherrie Lundstad

RECEIVED

2015 JUN -4 AM 7: 43
THE CITY OF CALGARY
CITY CLERK'S